
Work-Study Employment Guidelines 
Students employed under the federal work-study program are governed by its policies. Work-study 
employment is coordinated through Bellin College in collaboration with the Bellin Health Human 
Resource Department. Students may also seek non-work-study positions. As such, they are governed 
by the employment policies of the employer. 

The College does not control the employment of students (with the exception of work-study students) 
however, it does hold certain beliefs. The faculty recognizes that successful achievement in the 
program can be jeopardized by work schedules that do not permit adequate study and relaxation time. 
They will, therefore, provide individual counseling when they believe employment is adversely affecting 
the health and/or achievement of any student. 
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